UNIVERSITY OF HYDERABAD
Date: July 01, 2020.

NOTIFICATION

It is informed that the last date for submission of applications for the post of
Vice-Chancellor of University of Hyderabad is extended to 15.07.2020.

Proforma for submitting the application is already available on the website of Ministry
(https://mhrd.gov.in) and the University Website (uohyd.ac.in/careers-uoh/).
As notified earlier, the applications for the post of Vice-Chancellor may be sent by Post

or Email at:-

Director (Central Univer sities), Department of Higher Education, Ministry of Human Resource
Development (MHRD), Room No. 429, ‘C’ Wing, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi — 110 115.

o sunilbumar.biswas29@gov.in.

(P. Sardar Singh)
REGISTRAR



